GARDEA'S

The 411 from District 1

Spring has arrived, bringing a host of exciting
updates across our district! As your Supervisor,
I'm committed to ensuring District 1 thrives and
offers safe, welcoming spaces for all residents.
Here's a summary of some key initiatives and
projects advancing in our community.

Parks Update

- * Seven of the nine County parks are located within District 1.
w * Major improvements are underway across these parks.

* Enhancements include heightened security with new fencing.
* Upgraded irrigation systems are being installed.

| * Crews have removed unhealthy trees, added woodchips,

L cleared debris, and ordered new slides at several parks.

i- > * More updates will follow as efforts continue to make these
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; | parks more enjoyable for families.




Report Issues Directly with My San Joaquin App

Your voice matters!

* The My San Joaquin App will be relaunching later this year with new
features.

* The current app allows residents to easily report issues like streetlight
outages, potholes, illegal dumping, and many more.

* My San Joaquin provides a direct line to county services for quick
resolutions.

* |t empowers the community to be vigilant and proactive.

We encourage you to use this valuable tool to help us identify and
address areas of concern in the community. Stay tuned for the relaunch
and make your concerns heard!

Download MySanJoaquin
in the App Store or GooglePlay

Summer Fun for Our Youth: Pool Access & More

e As summer approaches, we aim to provide fun and safe activities for
our youth.
The Kennedy Community Center pool will be open for youth swimming
and recreational activities.
We are collaborating with the City of Stockton to keep their community
center pools open for summer use.

* Together with Stockton Unified School District (susD), we are working to
open school pools for youth across District 1.




Unhoused Clean-Ups: For a Cleaner, Safer Community

* Regular clean-up events are held across
District 1 to keep our neighborhoods safe
and healthy for all residents.

* Recognizing the challenges faced by the
unhoused community, | support clean-
up initiatives in the most impacted
areas to improve health, safety, and
dignity for everyone.

We are committed to working
closely with local government
agencies.

Our goal is to foster a secure
and welcoming atmosphere for
all residents and visitors.
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A Bright Future for District 1

We're making great strides in District 1, and | am proud of the progress
we’'ve achieved together. | look forward to continuing to serve you and
working on new initiatives to make our community even better.

Your feedback and involvement are crucial, so please don't hesitate to
reach out to my office or use the My San Joaquin app to stay engaged
with what's happening around you.

Thank you for being part of what makes District 1 such a special place to
live!




